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From: Hoffman, Craig@Energy
To: Strauss, Fred; 
cc: "Jeffery Harris"; Boyer, Jon; Marshall, Paul@Energy; Abulaban, Abdel-

Karim@Energy; 
Subject: High Desert: Request for Extension to November 1, 2014 is approved
Date: Thursday, April 04, 2013 2:28:32 PM

Fred
 
Let this email serve as your record, that Soil and Water-1 verification has been 
extended for the Feasibility Study due to November 1, 2014.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thank you.
 
Craig Hoffman
Project Manager
 
California Energy Commission
Siting, Transmission and Environmental Protection Division
1516 Ninth Street, MS 2000
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512
 
phone: 916-654-4781
fax: 916-654-3882
 
From: Abulaban, Abdel-Karim@Energy  
Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2013 12:49 PM 
To: Hoffman, Craig@Energy; Strauss, Fred 
Cc: 'Jeffery Harris'; Boyer, Jon; Marshall, Paul@Energy 
Subject: RE: High Desert: Request for Extension
 
Craig,
I called Logan Olds, the general manager of VVWRA and left a message to inquire 
about the reason why the Authority had not been able to supply reclaimed water 
to the HDPP. I received a reply back from him via a voice message. What he said is 
that the prominent reason for not being able to supply the reclaimed water to the 
project was that the Authority had a pretty significant expansion project going on, 
which involved the replacement of the chlorine-based disinfection system with an 
ultra-violet one. The expansion took much longer than had been anticipated to 
complete. Now that the expansion has been completed, the Authority does not 
anticipate any problems supplying the reclaimed water to the HDPP. 
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Therefore, staff will recommend approving the requested extension of the due 
date of the feasibility study for another year. However, staff hopes that there 
would be no further delays and requests for more extensions going forward.
 
Thank you.
 
Abdel-Karim 
Abulaban, Ph.D., P.
E., QSD/P  
Associate Civil Engineer 
CA Energy Commission 
1516 9th St., MS 46 
Sacramento, CA 95814
 
Ph.   916-651-3775; Fax  916-654-3882
 
From: Strauss, Fred [mailto:FStrauss@TENASKA.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2013 6:31 AM 
To: Hoffman, Craig@Energy 
Cc: 'Jeffery Harris' 
Subject: High Desert: Request for Extension
 
Craig:
 
Attached please find our request to extend the Feasibility Study due date for High 
Desert Power Project to November 1, 2014.  Your consideration and attention to 
this matter is greatly appreciated.  Please call if you have any questions or require 
additional information.
 
The favor of a reply to this email confirming your receipt would be appreciated.
 
 
Kindest regards,
 
M. Fred Strauss, P.G.
Director, Environmental Programs
Tenaska, Inc.
1044 N. 115th Street, Suite 400
Omaha, NE 68154
(402) 691-9736  direct
(402) 981-0319  mobile
fstrauss@tenaska.com
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